
Local Pedestrian, Cycling and Traffic Calming Committee 12 December 2024 
 

Traffic Treatment - Stop Control and Linemarking - Cunningham Street, 
Haymarket 

TRIM Container No.: 2024/623003 

 

Recommendations 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the installation of "Stop" control and 
linemarking restrictions in Cunningham Street, at the intersection with Pitt Street in 
Haymarket. 

 

Voting Members for this Item 

 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney [Insert] [Insert] 

Transport for NSW [Insert] [Insert] 

NSW Police – Sydney City PAC [Insert] [Insert] 

Representative for the Member for Sydney [Insert] [Insert] 

 
 
 

Advice 

Advice will be updated after the meeting. 

 

Background 

A resident has raised concerns about safety and visibility at the intersection of Cunningham 
Street at the intersection with Pitt Street.  

Comments 

The T-intersection of Cunningham and Pitt Streets is currently uncontrolled.  
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Drivers on Cunningham Street entering Pitt Street must currently give way to all people on 
the Pitt Street footpath and vehicles on Pitt Street within the road. 

To improve sightlines and intersection safety, it is proposed to install a “Stop” sign and line 
markings in Cunningham Street.  

Drivers will be required to come to a complete stop before crossing the Pitt Street footpath to 
enter the road. This will ensure they take the time to check that the way is clear and will 
reduce the speed of their vehicle when moving through the intersection.   

Consultation 

The City distributed 203 letters to local residents and businesses to provide information 
about the proposed changes. No feedback was received regarding the proposal. 

Financial 

Funds are available in the current budget. 

TANZ ALAM, ENGINEERING TRAFFIC OFFICER 
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